
Looking in the Mirror
Join us for conversations that will help build and strengthen our community ...

As quoted in former UMBC President Freeman Hrabowski's book, The Empowered University (2019),

“as a healthy campus, we must look in the mirror and be honest with ourselves” (p. 234).

The spirit of shared leadership, culture change, and academic success continues to guide this fourth year of the “Looking 
in the Mirror” series. The organizers seek to provide faculty, staff and students opportunities to engage and voice your 

opinions about pivotal topics that shape our future as a university and our individual growth.

Use of Responsible AI in Higher Education

Click to join on Friday, September 13th 12noon-1pm

This session will explore policies and tools promoting responsible usage of Artificial Intelligence in research and in the classroom. 

Speaker: John Schumacher, Director, Center for Public Health

Strengthening Institutional Equity

Click to join on Friday, October 18th 12noon-1pm

Please join us to learn more about the Office of Institutional Equity’s plans for ensuring our continued commitment to an engaged and diverse 
community.

Speaker: Tanyka M. Barber, Vice President for Institutional Equity and Chief Diversity Officer

Data Science DEI: Collaborative Opportunities

Click to join Friday, November 8th 12noon-1pm

What are the benefits of using a DEI lens in Data Science? How can the arts, humanities and social sciences advance the field?

Speaker: Vandana Janeja, Associate Dean for Research, COEIT

Sponsored by: College of Arts Humanities and Social Sciences
Questions? Please contact Brandy Wallace, Associate Professor, SAPH at bhwalla@umbc.edu

https://umbc.webex.com/umbc/j.php?MTID=m1347c82c26e45ba54d331ae24c093dc9
https://umbc.webex.com/umbc/j.php?MTID=m98e1935e0e386cf4ea43fcc9644f2988
https://umbc.webex.com/umbc/j.php?MTID=mbdde17599aeceb57b3ccdfb46c428891

